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Salute to D33 Birth to Three Staff 
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We're thrilled to announce that our District 33 Birth to Three Program has once again achieved the 

prestigious Baby TALK Quality Confirmation designation! This remarkable achievement highlights our 

team's dedication to providing exceptional early childhood services to our community's youngest 

members and their families. 

 

Building on its previous success in 2019, the Birth to Three program underwent a comprehensive 

quality review process in late 2024. Through rigorous evaluation, including staff interviews, data 

analysis, and service delivery assessment, the Birth to Three Program demonstrated a continued 

commitment to excellence. 

 

The Baby TALK model, which the Birth to Three staff proudly implements, is a proven approach that 

empowers our dedicated professionals to foster school readiness and child development. This 

framework creates meaningful opportunities for infants, toddlers, and their caregivers to thrive 

together. 


